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Aloha Friends and Neighbors,

First of all, I would like to thank everyone for giving me the
opportunity to represent District 39 in the Hawaii State House
of Representatives. I am humbled by your continued support
and it is my honor to serve our community. I would like to offer
you these highlights about the events this office has been
participating within the community.

Makakilo Walk-and-Talk
On June 4th I held my first Community Walk and Talk in Makakilo. We
discussed topics like the State budget and the artificial turf median near
Mauka Lani El. and urging the City and County to do more artificial turf
medians along Makakilo Drive.
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118th Celebration
of Philippine
Independence
I had the honor of
attending a
beautiful 118th
Philippine's
Independence
Celebration.
Pictured left is
myself, incoming
Secretary of
Foreign Affairs
Perfecto Yasay Jr.
and Rep.Henry
Aquino.
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Student Achievement

Announcements

Lyon Associates, a local civil engineering firm, is organizing a hurricane resilience training program, HURRIPLAN at Waipahu High

School June 21-22 in partnership with the State DLNR and Emergency Management.

HURRIPLAN is a FEMA certified course by the National Disaster Preparedness Training Center (NDPTC) at UHM Dept of Urban

Planning. Its target audience is state/local officials, planning/design consultants, and community leaders. The course mission is to

incorporate hurricane hazard mitigation into the normative project planning process, especially for designated community shelters.

For more information visit: www.ndptc.hawaii.edu

Unclaimed database

The State of Hawaii unclaimed property database may help you find money owed to you. The information in
this database is provided as a method for citizens to locate unclaimed property for themselves or their family
members. You may search the database online at: www.ehawaii.gov/lilo/app

Bulky item pick up
Makakilo 1st Monday of each month. Kunia and Village park 2nd Wednesday. West Loch and Honouliuli 1st Wednesday

You may drop off items at the City’s convenience centers located in Waipahu at Waipahu Depot Rd. near the HPD Academy or Ewa

at 91-1000 Geiger Rd, near gate to former or Barbers Point NAS, open 7am-6pm daily. Visit www.opala.org

Public schools offering summer meals
The Hawaii State Department of Education (HIDOE) announced 68 public schools will serve meals through its summer food

service program, Seamless Summer Option (SSO).

Beginning in early June, the SSO program will be available at public schools around the state free of charge to all children 18
years and under. Meals will be served at select locations Monday through Friday.
www.hawaiipublicschools.org

Best of luck to Kaleiopuu Elementary 6th grade

graduating class of 2016.

Congratulations to the students of Kapolei Middle
School who received Po'okela Awards. Keep up the
great work!


